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Dear AI, 

One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 
January 9, 1980 

Thank you for your kind note of December 27th. 

I wrote a letter, similar to the one I sent you, to all the residents of the North side 
of Eagle Lake and to Mr. Ruck, thinking that you all might use Eagle Lake water 
for washing or drinking. I do not know the names of the owners, (other than Mr. 
Ruck), on the South side, across the viaduct, so J couldn't single them out for 
letters. . 

Dave Warren, the present president, has been carrying on further correspondence 
relative to this problem, with the result that an increase in phosphorous content 
definitely does seem to be the culprit. However, in talking with the State people 
about this, they feel that the present New York State laws regarding low phosphate 
detergents should cover the low popUlation on Eagle Lake satisfactorily. However, 
although the content might not get higher, it probably wll1 not get too much lower. 
Therefore, it would be best to try to maintain an even lower input of phosphates 
than are allowed in the present detergents. 

The prime target now, however, should be to check all the septic systems around 
the Lake to assure proper percolation, and to see that no pollutants are going 
directly into the Lake. The State man has offered to train, (at no charge), a 
couple of our resIdents to do it, and has told us that the cost of the chemicals 
would be about $5.00 for a ten year's supply. So this would not cost anything but 
some resident'S time. I am for getting some local summer people to do it, rather 
than the out-landers such as we are. Dave Warren is now looking into that, and 
hopefully, we can get a program going by the second week In July. 

I think this is essential!! 

Sincerely, 
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R'obert t.. Stevens 


